
 

 

 
OFFICIAL INVITATION LETTER 

 

Date: 5th August 2024 

 

TO ALL WBPF MEMBER COUNTRIES 

 

Dear Esteemed Members, 

 

We are thrilled to invite you and your athletes to participate in the: 

 

15th World Bodybuilding and Physique Sports Championships and 

Electoral Congress 

 

Scheduled to take place in Addu City, Canreef Resort, Republic of 

the Maldives, from 5th to 11th November 2024 

 

Please be assured that we will spare no effort in ensuring a 

successful and memorable event. We will extend the warm 

hospitality of Maldivian customs and courtesy to each and every 

one of you during your stay in our country. 

 

We eagerly look forward to welcoming you all soon. 

 

 

Best regards, 

  
Ibrahim Hameed 

President, Bodybuilding Association of the Maldives 

WBPF Vice President for Asia 

 


